
 Remembrance Day          

The children have been exploring British Values by learning all about Remembrance 

Day. We have discussed what it is and why we wear poppies in November. We have talked about the 

poppy flower and its significance and looked at various photographs of them. We listened to a story 

and watched the poppies growing after the countries had fallen out. We then looked at poppies and 

made poppy biscuits. We made them by dripping and spreading red icing sugar on to a biscuit then 

adding a chocolate button to the centre. 
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